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Message from Mrs Barker
Welcome to the first newsletter of the school year. A
very warm welcome to all our new families, we are
very much looking forward to having you as part of our
Scott family.

I have been so impressed with how all of our new
children have settled into school life and equally
impressed with how well our older children have
settled back into school life.  

I hope you find our fortnightly newsletter useful and
informative.



DIARY DATES
September
26 - Year 4 individual school photos
27 - Hillary class assembly, 9am
28 - Individual school photos - all other years
30 - Macmillan coffee afternoon

October
6 - Year 6 Tower of London visit
12 - Peake class assembly, 9am
17 - Parent consultations
18 - Parent consultations
19 - Year 4 Roman day
19 - Coleman class assembly, 9am

November
16 - Fossey class assembly, 9am
30 - MacArthur class assembly, 9am

Coffee Morning
Mrs Rycraft and Mrs Weerasirie are holding coffee

mornings for parents and carers every Friday
morning at 8.45am.




This is a chance to meet us and other parents and
get together for a chat over a cuppa.





They are at the South Pole in a classroom towards the top of
year Year 1&2 path. Someone will be on hand to show the way



Year 1 - Natalia T * Jayden L 
Year 2 - Ricardo G * Siena G *

Year 3 - Emilia S * Kellen M * Aria C 
Year 4 - Indiya A * Chloe M

 Year 5 -Omar E * Jude A * Lorenzo H
Year 6 - Ali A * Kieran B

SUPERSTARS
Year 1 - 6

Congratulations to our Language Ambassadors. They will be an
asset to the whole school in supporting students and their families

who have English as an additional language. 
Well done Talib, Georgie, Isabelle, Liliana, Alan, Ella, Isla, Hanna,

Dawood, Rebecca and Victoria.

Language Ambassadors



Well done to our Reading Ambassadors for this year. 
 They will be working with all our children and in the

library to encourage a love for literacy. 
Year 5

Evan, Ariana, Luka, Emily, Imogen, Amelia & Ruby



Year 6 
Ursula, Annabelle, Rebecca, Tasnim, Ezarah & Poppy W

READING AMBASSADORS

School CouncillorsSchool CouncillorsSchool Councillors

Yr 2 - Linca, George, Meredith & Siena
Yr 3 - Davis, Emilia B, Troy, Phoebe, Poppy & Kellen
Yr 4 - Isabella D, Jenna, Chloe & Harry
Yr 5 - Rosalie, Jacob A, Meredith, Zinedine, Jacob F & Lily W
Yr 6 - Maya, Harry N, Joe & Sabina

A huge congratulations to those children who were
successfully elected to the role of School Councillor. I

know that you will all do a great 
job this year.

I have been so impressed with the number of children
who volunteered to take on roles of responsibility

this year. It is so encouraging to see that you are all
so keen to help others. 



Our Nursery children have settled in really
well and are having lots of fun!



Welcome to our Reception children



The children have settled well and we have been busy getting to
know each other and are beginning to make lots of new friends!

 

They have been taking part in circle times and exploring the
classrooms and our outdoor area.




We are very proud of how the children have been coming into
school with a smile on their face and we are looking forward to

having lots of fun with them! Well done everyone!





Year 4 learned about Boudicca & then went into the
woods to build our own models of Celtic Roundhouses.

We got very muddy trying to recreate wattle & daub with
mud & water! We now have a good understanding of

what life was like in Britain before the Romans invaded.

CELTIC DAY



Great Fire of LondonGreat Fire of LondonGreat Fire of London
Year 2 had a wonderful start to their Great Fire of London -
A Blast from the Past topic. They created some wonderful

artwork including a collage of a fire scene

Crime&Punishment
To start our new topic,Year 6 were sent on a mission to
investigate a crime in the woods.  Mr Allen was the chief

suspect! The children then wrote some excellent detective
stories from their investigations. Well done everyone 



Teamwork
Isla H decided she would like to litter pick the school

grounds in the summer holidays and she enlisted the help 
of some of her friends. Well done to Isla H, Isaac H, Tia G, 

Siena G, Max T, Sophia T, Ezarah H and Shelby H.

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
We are hosting a Macmillan coffee and cake

afternoon on Friday 30th September. We are also
going to run a few of the pocket money stalls from

the postponed summer fayre. 



We need parents, carers and friends to help, please
email the office if you can offer any time between

1pm and 4pm - office@scottprimary.co.uk





The proceeds from the cake sale will go to Macmillan
& the proceeds from the stalls will go to the PTA. 




We will be asking for cake donations nearer the time.






